
22/06/2020 

MADAME Relle Mott 
47 Upper Clifford AVE 
FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094 
mottzarella@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Well-planned renewal of valuable community access points and facilities to our harbour is 
welcome. This proposal will benefit the local Fairlight, Balgowlah and Manly residents, through 
enhancing our ability to get onto the water in kayaks, paddleboards, and boats. The historic 
nature of Treharne's Manly Boatshed is very much worth keeping as part of the fabric of the 
neighbourhood, and this design modernises amenity while maintaining the 'boatshed vibe'. 
Removal of the slip-rails and associated industrial noise and pollution will enhance the water 
quality in North harbour. 
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